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17th July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Since becoming Principal of Hill Top I have really tried to grow and develop the music 
learning opportunities here at Hill Top. This last year, before being rudely interrupted we 
had nearly 40 children in our orchestra and they sounded amazing. Being able to play a 
musical instrument is I feel, one of the most rewarding things a child can do and it gives so 
much pleasure to so many people. For this reason we are pleased to announce that Mr Stott is 
planning to restart music lessons in September 2020. The lessons will now be in smaller 
groups of two or three children and will follow the current Covid 19 guidelines. Children will 
be well spaced out, at least 2 metres apart, and we are hoping to have our orchestra up and 
running before Christmas if we are able to. 
 
Mr Stott would therefore like to take this opportunity to invite any children from next year’s 
Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 to learn to play a Brass or Woodwind instrument. The instruments that are 
available are Trumpet, Cornet, Clarinet, Flute and Saxophone. All the instruments are free to 
use and the lessons are £65 per term. (Please be aware pupils need their adult top two front 
teeth to join) 
If you would like more information about this you can get in contact with Mr Stott directly on 
07825374304 or email:  dlsmusiclessons@yahoo.co.uk 
 
I really do hope that many children will be able to take up this fantastic opportunity and 
sincerely hope that we can have our end-of-year Musical Extravaganza in 2021. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mrs Hyams on behalf of Mr Darren Stott. 
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